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Chair Marsh and Members of the House Committee on Environment and Natural 

Resources: 

 

 

 

I write in support of the effort to extend energy efficient home cooling and heating to 

all Oregonians, especially those with lower incomes.  All Oregonians will reap the 

benefit of the cleaner air conditioning supplied by the newer generation of heat 

pumps and clean electricity to run them.   

 

I have a mini-split  heat pump heating and cooling my 1000 sq ft. house and it has 

saved energy and money for me and I think everyone should have the same options.   

 

It makes sense economically, morally and environmentally that we help install clean 

heating and cooling in all Oregon homes; therefore I support adoption of HB 4058. 

Thank you for your efforts in this legislation.  

 

Sincerely, Margaret Mary Scott 

 


